## Hebrew Brotherhood Will Install Officers The installation of officers elected Sunday by the Dulpith Hebrew

Brotherhood will take place the second Sunday in January, the first meeting of the new year. The following officers will be installed: Joe Verteleny, president; H. A. Shark, vice president; Harry Witz, treasurer; Charles Green, secretary. The directors are Benjamin Goldish,

Meyer Kane and Jecob Welner.

The brotherhood has a membership of 250 members and was organized five years agó. Charles P. Meyers is the retiring president.